
 

 

NOTICE OF 2021 REGULAR MEETINGS 

 

SOUTH SHERIDAN WATER, SANITARY SEWER AND STORM DRAINAGE 

DISTRICT 

JEFFERSON COUNTY, COLORADO 

 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the South Sheridan Water, 

Sanitary Sewer and Storm Drainage District, Jefferson County, Colorado, will hold its regular 

meetings on the second Wednesday of even numbered months, at 3:00 p.m., at The Lakewood 

Cultural Center, Community Room, 470 S. Allison Parkway, Lakewood, CO.  Special meeting 

shall be posted with the County Clerk and Recorder’s and on the District’s web site at 

www.sswssd.com   24 hours prior to said meetings.  Meeting is for the purpose of discussing any 

business which may come before the Board.  NOTICE: Given current events and current advice 

and directives from local, state and federal jurisdictions related to COVID-19, Board members, 

consultants and members of the public are participating by videoconference or teleconference. 

 Each meeting notice contains login information for the videoconference.   

The meeting is open to the public. 

 

 This notice is given by order of the Board of Directors of the District. 

 

SOUTH SHERIDAN WATER, SANITARY 

SEWER AND STORM DRAINAGE DISTRICT 

JEFFERSON COUNTY, COLORADO 

 

      By /s/  Community Resource Services  

       District Managers 
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